McCauley Drive East traffic pattern updates at U.S. Route 250

IR DRSNS R RS B R R R RS To improve traffic flow from McCauley Drive East
(McDonald's side) to U.S. Route 250, left turns onto

U.S. Route 250 east from McCauley Drive East are
no longer permitted. Drivers may go straight or
turn right to return to U.S. 250 east. If you choose

' 5 | P I to turn right, please continue on U.S. 250 west to
| |4 ¥ the Midvale Exit to return to U.S. 250 east.
[ ool WU M S 8 H 8 RV S Y 0% B A dditionally, signal timing has been adjusted to

LR S KO Nl VLD N S - hance traffic flow at this intersection. Law
enforcement is present to help direct traffic.

() ‘ﬁ}/ﬁ ODOT and the contractor will continue to monitor
¥ traffic and make necessary adjustments to
maintain smooth flow at this busy intersection during construction.

Future traffic pattern changes will be shared as this concrete repair project progresses on U.S.
Route 250 at the McCauley Drive intersection in Uhrichsville.

ODOT reminds motorists to expect travel delays in this area and to pay attention to signage
indicating any changes in traffic patterns and lane closures. If possible, ODOT advises motorists to
seek an alternate route to avoid delays related to this project.

The overall completion date for the project is October 31, 2025.

For more information contact: Lauren Borell, 330-308-7817

Know Before You Go!

For more detailed traffic information, and to get personalized traffic alerts for
your commute, download the OHGO app or visit OHGO.com.




